
SOUTH MISSISSIPPI HOUSING AND DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FROM 

STRATEGIC PLANNING CONSULTANTS 

 

The South Mississippi Housing and Development Corporation (SMHD) is soliciting proposals 

from qualified Strategic Planning Consultants for the planning and execution of a strategic 

planning process and the writing of a 5-Year Strategic Plan. SMHD is seeking consultants that 

have experience with strategic planning for nonprofit organizations, preferably with affordable 

housing development non-profits, public housing authorities (PHA) and PHA affiliates for mixed 

finance development. 

 

Obtaining the RFP 

A package may be obtained by contacting: 

 

Sally O’Neal, Office Manager 

SMHD 

10340 Three Rivers Road 

Gulfport, MS 39503 

 

OR 

 

sally.oneal@smhd.org 

 
 

Submission Deadline 

All proposals are due no later than 2:00 p.m. local time on Friday, May 6, 2016.   
 

mailto:sallyoneal@smhd.org

